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Dear Ms OHKAWA 
 
We kindly confirm receipt of your letter dated 9 September 2011, addressed to the 
President of 
the Republic of PoLand Mr Bronislaw KOMOROWSKI. 
Thank you for writing and sharing your views and opinions about protection of the 
natural 
environment. We would like to assure you that concern for the environment is very 
important 
for the Polish Head of State. In response we would like to let you know that opinions 
follow 
from the correspondence are pass on to Mr President Bronislaw KOMOROWSKI. 
Please accept our warmest greetings. Enclosed find the photography of the 
President of  
the Republic of Poland. 
 
 
With regards, 
 
                        Referent 
 
                    Wojciech Zabtocki 
 
Citizen Letters and Opinions Office 
Chancellery of the President of the Republic of Poland 
 
 
 

 


